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www.alnandcoastland.org 
 

There are no formal collections taken in our churches;  
please place your offering in the collection plate at the 
back of the church before the service begins. Gift Aid 
envelopes are available in each church. 
 

 

 

Sunday 14 April 
The Third Sunday of Easter 
 

9.15am Holy Communion, Longhoughton 
10.30am Family Worship, Alnmouth 
11.00am Holy Communion, Howick 
 

Monday 15 April    
7.30pm Bible Study, 16 East Moor, 
Longhoughton 
 

 

Tuesday 16 April    Isobella Gilmore, deaconess, 
1923 
 

 

Wednesday 17 April     
 
 

9.30am Morning Prayer on Zoom:  
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/8978878657 
12 noon  Prayer Group in Alnmouth Church   
 

 

Thursday 18 April     

Friday 19 April  Alphege, archbishop, martyr, 
1012 
 
 

Saturday 20 April 
 

10.30am Concert in Lesbury Church – see 
opposite 
 

Sunday 21 April The Fourth Sunday of 
Easter 
 

9.15am Holy Communion, Alnmouth 
11.00am Holy Communion, Lesbury 
 
Readings for next Sunday: 
 

Acts 4.5-12 John 10.11-18 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

April Workshop 
 

Saturday 27 April at 10.00am                                                      
in Longhoughton Church 

 

Navigating the structures of the church and 
finding your place in it all 

 

IMPORTANT NEWS                                                   
FROM THE DIOCESE OF NEWCASTLE 

 

On 7 April, Bishop Helen-Ann was 
delighted to announce four new Non-

Residentiary Canons: Revd Alison Hardy, 
Revd Louise Taylor-Kenyon, Revd Canon 
Dr Sarah Hills and Revd Sue McCormack. 

 

The four new canons will be installed on 
23 June 2024 at Newcastle Cathedral 
during a special service which will also 
celebrate the 30th anniversary of the 

Ordination of Women to the Priesthood in 
the Church of England. 

 

Congratulations, Alison! 
 

Piano Recital 
 

at 10.30am on Saturday 20th April   
in St Mary’s Church, Lesbury 

 

As a prelude to the 2024 Music and 
Coffee mornings which start on May 4th 
in St Mary’s Church, Lesbury, there will 
be a piano recital by Sylvia Fancy.  
 

Sylvia will play Bach, Haydn and 
Schubert 
 

All donations from this recital will be given to 
Hipsburn Primary School’s music department, 
to buy instruments or to use to promote music 
in any way they wish. 
 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/8978878657
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